
 
 

 
 

 

Thursday, September 9, 2021 Grades PK – 3 
 

Tuesday, September 14, 2021 Grades 4 and 5 
 

Time 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

Morrow Elementary School 
2021- 2022  Title 1 Open House 

Due to the Pandemic, we are requesting that 
only one adult per child attend Open House. 

In addition, no children will be allowed.  

Masks will be required to enter the building. 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU! 

 


